

Dr. P. Ogborne

Mrs. J. Grant
VP - Primary

Mr. N. Ogborne

Mr. D. Park
Director of Development

November 16, 2018

Dear Parents:

On Tuesday, December 4, 2018, our Sr. Girls' Volleyball team will be competing in the ACSI Sr. Girls' Volleyball tournament at **Stouffville Christian School**, 3885 Stouffville Rd., Stouffville, ON. We will be leaving the school at 7:45 a.m. and plan to return by 4:00 p.m.

The students will be transported by bus. There is room on the bus for any parents that would like to come cheer on the team. Please indicate below if you are interested.

Players will need to bring a bag lunch and plenty to drink. They will need black shorts and a red PCS shirt as part of the team uniform. Please complete the permission form and return it to the school as soon as possible.

For your information purposes, team practices are scheduled as follows:

Thank you.

Yours in His Service,

Mr. Dave Park

Sr. Girls' Volleyball Coach

(ACSI Sr. G	irls' Volleyball Tournament)	
I give	permission to participate on Dec. 4, 2018.	
I do not give	permission to participate on Dec. 4, 2018.	
I,, I would be willing to take pictures		Yes / No
Parent's Signature	_	 Date

162 Rossland Rd. E. Ajax, ON L1T 4V2

TEL: **905.427.3120** FAX: 905.427.0211